
 
 
 
13 HOUSING DEPARTMENT - EXTENSION TO FIXED TERM POSTS (AN63-2005) 
 
Reference is made to Article VI of the minute of meeting of the Policy and Resources Committee, of 9 
June 2003, wherein the Committee noted amongst other initiatives, the intention that specialised anti-
social behaviour teams be established at community level. 
 
The Housing Committee, at its meeting of 15 December 2003, approved funding to finance proposals 
aimed at improving the environment of the St Mary's Estate. 
 
Part of the funding from these initiatives was used to employ 3 Temporary Project Officers, graded 
AP2, £16,041 - £17,364, from June 2004. 
 
A review of these posts has now been undertaken, and the Committee's approval is sought to extend 
the 3 posts of Project Officer, graded AP2, £16,041 - £17,364, until 30 June 2007. 
 
This expenditure can be met from Scottish Executive funding to tackle Anti Social Behaviour. 
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